
Parish Meeting about Pynes Farm Yard

Thursday 8 September 2016, 6pm, Ide Memorial Hall


As part of the information gathering stage for Ide’s Neighbourhood Plan, the Church Commissioners have declared that they may, at some future date, develop Pynes Farm Yard by converting the farm buildings and barns into residential homes (see accompanying site plan).  In order to gauge local opinion on this, the Parish Council has arranged an open meeting at which representatives of the Church Commissioners will present and answer questions on their preliminary proposals. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Residents will also have the opportunity at the end of the meeting to give written feedback on the proposals to the Parish Council, for the  Neighbourhood Plan working group to take  into consideration  when writing the first draft of the Plan.

We look forward to seeing as many people as possible at this important meeting.

Nick Bradley
Chairman, Ide Parish Council.









